
Town Of Lovell 

Selectmen Meeting Minutes 

January 28, 2014 

Attendance; Steve Goldsmith, Turf Ramsden, Larry Fox, Tommy McKenzie, Gene Spender, Jack Jones. 

1. Reviewed MMA Legislation Bulletin. 

2. Reviewed a tree growth application for tax map R-6, Lot 14. 

3. Reviewed Real-Estate Transfers. 

4. Reviewed an Application For Abatement Of Property Tax on a Christian Hill property. 

5. Reviewed the 2013 Local Government Finance Report, State Of Maine. 

6. Reviewed MMWAC Monthly Activity Report. 

7. Discussed grinding of brush and wood piles at the transfer station, estimated cost is $12,000. 

We agreed to have grinding done while Cross is working in the area. 

8. Discussed future need of back up office personnel. 

9. Discussed KLWA taking over all costs associated with a lake patrol person, we have decided to 

enlist the Maine Warden Service to perform a patrol, we will meet with them to set a schedule. 

10.  Tommy reported on activity’s with LVFD, Ice Rescue Refresher Course went well, a chimney fire 

call was answered, received a grant from the Forest Service for $1,500,and service medals were 

handed out. Tommy presented Larry with a 45yr. pin and Steve with a 30yr. pin, our Thanks to 

all for their service. 

11. Discussed a date to plan for the Fern Drive Bridge Project, we will schedule for August when 

water levels are lowest. 

12. Jack Jones came in to discuss information from the MSAD72 Building Committee and School 

Board regarding progress with plans for Snow School replacement. 

13. Adjourned; 9:30 


